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Friday 6th January 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Your child has been chosen to represent our school in a Northumberland School Games Indoor Sportshall competition on 

Friday 13th January. The competition will be held at Bothal Primary School. We will leave our school at 12.30pm and 

should be arriving back at school ready for a 3.15pm finish as normal. 

 

The competition is a joint Year 5 and Year 6 competition. 

 

Children will get dressed into our sports kit at lunchtime and so needs only to bring a pair of trainers. Jogging bottoms (or 

something similar) should also be brought to school for when we are travelling to and from the competition. Their normal 

school jumper/hoodie can be worn on top. Please make sure you have a water bottle to take with you.  

 

If you would like your child to participate in this event, please return the slip below.  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours sincerely 

R Wallace & L France 

 

 

Name of Child______________________________   Date______________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Indoor Sportshall competition on Friday 13th January.  

 

I will inform school of any medical conditions that affect my child. 

 

 

 

 

Signed____________________________________ 


